
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

29TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  

               OCTOBER 16TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 
        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
                                                                              Mass Schedule 
   October 18   Tuesday         8:00 a.m. Mass    St. Luke {Alvin Best} 
   October 18   Tuesday                                       Confession, Exposition & Adoration After Mass                                

October  19   Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass      Sts. John de Brebeuf & Isaac Jogues ~{William & Ethel Hoffman} 
   October      19   Wednesday  10:30 a.m. Mass Hilty Home ~ {For The Parish} 
   October 20   Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday~ {Deceased Members of the Robert Kohls Family} 
   October 21   Friday            8:00 a.m. Mass      Weekday {Velma Diemer} 
   October 22   Saturday        8:00 a.m. Rosary         
   October 22   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Vigil 30th Sunday-Ordinary Time~{Dan Blankemeyer ~   

              Floyd Shinabery, Jr. ~ Julie King}                         
October 23   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass       30th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~{Camil, Eileen & Ed Knott ~ 
                      Sarah Stewart}    
October 23   Sunday         11:00 a.m. Mass      30th Sunday in Ordinary Time~     
         {Lee, Mary Margaret, Jack & Miriam Hixenbaugh} 

 

********************************************************************************************** 
                                                       Servers                                                                                                   
October        22   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass  Clay Bonnell, Addison Bonnell, Amy Vorst 
October        23   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass  Dane Schroeder, Jacob Oglesbee, Gwen Langhals              
October        23   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass  Bryce King, Kurt Griffith, Kyle Schroeder 
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                    Commentators 
October 22 Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass  Don Siefker   
October 23 Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass  Charlie Schmiesing                                                                     
October 23 Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass  Judy Schroeder 
 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                               Eucharistic Ministers 
 
October  22    Saturday  4:30 p.m. Mass Norm Schnipke, Ken & Connie Kruse, Kasey Kruse, Jim Tabler      
October  23    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass Rose Ellerbrock, Faith Oglesbee, Hannah Warren,    
                Dan Maag, Marilyn Hoffman   
October  23    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass Connie Bonnell, Pam Hummel, Noralu Kahle,     
            Anne Schroeder, Sue Schroeder  
October  23  Hilty Home ~ Don Ellerbrock 
 
                Attention ~ Hilty Home Distributors ~ The list for you of the residents at the Hilty Home to receive  
Holy Communion on Sunday mornings will be on the table in Father Tom's Sacristy.  If you would like to call the 
Hilty Home to remind them to bring the residents to the chapel before you arrive, the number is 419-384-3218. 
 

                                                                                ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
                  Velma Pope-Room 103A; Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Agnes Friedel-Room 109; Jan Kiene-Room 116;     

     Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Mary Margaret Bockrath-Room 125; Jim Fischbach-Room 201B;            
                       Betty Meyer-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B; Dolores Daniels-Room 209B;               
    Angela Schulte-Room 211B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A;        
                        Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306; Paula Stechschulte-Room 505 

 

  The widow in today's gospel is praised for her PERSEVERANCE.  
 In our homes perseverance is a critical ingredient to resolving differences and teaching lessons and skills to 

children. 
Perseverance is always an act of faith in the goodness of the other person. 

 



        *********************************************************************************************
     
         October         22    Saturday        4

October         23    Sunday          8:
October         23    Sunday        11:00 a.m. Ma
*********************************************************************************************

                                                                            
                                                                  
                                                  Tuesday ~
**********************************************************************************************
    Income For The Week of Octo
Sunday -Adult ~ 210                         
Children's ~ 25                            
                               
Tuition                                                  
Miscellaneous                              
Total Income                               
   
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club W

*******************************************************************************************
            St. Anthony Parish extends
                              William H. Schroeder who 
     for Bill on Thursday, October 6th, here at St. Anthony's.  May our 
     see you through this very difficult time.

***********************************************************************************************
 
PRIESTHOOD SUNDAY ~ October
or the taking of vows. You can help 
A life of service needs support from
 
School Closed ~ School will not be in session on 
 
Life Teen ~ The next Life Night will be 
Jesus the Healer. 

Life Teen & Edge Night ~ We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night 
meals.  Sign-up sheets are on the table in the back of church.  If you are willing to provide one of the items, please 
sign your name by the item.  If you would like to don
would love to have that too.  Please call the person in charge if you would like to provide something different so we 
can plan accordingly.  Please have your donation to the kitchen in the churc
who are willing to help. 
 
Communion Distributors ~ Father Tom will be hav
distribute  the Body of Christ in any capacity.  The 
October 22nd and October 23rd

your convenience.  If you are unable to attend any
419-659-2263 and we will set up another time that works better for you.
 
Christian Formation Classes ~ CCD Classes will be held this 
The next CCD classes will be next 

 
Altar Rosary Meeting ~ The regular October meeting will be postponed until 
This meeting will be our annual pot luck dinner and "Baby Shower for Mary".
 
All Soul's Day Memorial ~ A special All Soul's Day Memorial S
2:00 p.m. in the church.   

K of C ~ Will be meeting on Tuesday, October 18

be omitted and we will be meeting on the north end
in the parish hall. 

Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend will be 
Shirley Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Judy Gerten and Christie Tabler.

Adult Bible Study ~ Will be meet

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

4:30 p.m. Mass Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller
8:30 a.m. Mass Bruce Schroeder, Carl Warnecke, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman

11:00 a.m. Mass Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst
********************************************************************************************

                                                                            ~ Confessions ~   
                                                                  Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

Tuesday ~ Confession & Exposition After Mass
**********************************************************************************************

ncome For The Week of October 9th E
         $ 8,284.50                               Ordinary Parish &
               30.96                               Payroll ~ 10/15
          8,315.46                               Taxes & 403

                       1,527.00                               Total Expenses
                683.00                                

    $ 10,525.46 

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ October 15th ~ Ken & Connie Kruse

  
*******************************************************************************************

St. Anthony Parish extends our sincere sympathy to the family and friends of
Schroeder who died on Sunday, October 2nd.  A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated

Thursday, October 6th, here at St. Anthony's.  May our 
see you through this very difficult time. 

 
***********************************************************************************************

~ October 30th ~ A Vocation Must Be Nurtured

taking of vows. You can help nurture the vocations of priests by praying, listening, and expressing appreciation.
A life of service needs support from those served.  Please honor our Priests on this special day

School will not be in session on Monday, October 17th

The next Life Night will be this Sunday, October 16th.  The topic is

 
We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night 

on the table in the back of church.  If you are willing to provide one of the items, please 
sign your name by the item.  If you would like to donate a meal or any other food item that is not on the list, we 
would love to have that too.  Please call the person in charge if you would like to provide something different so we 
can plan accordingly.  Please have your donation to the kitchen in the churc

Father Tom will be having an additional training session for all those parishioners who
t in any capacity.  The 2nd session will be immediately after the

October 23rd.  Booklets will be given to the distributors 
unable to attend any of the meetings of the second s

2263 and we will set up another time that works better for you.

CCD Classes will be held this Sunday, October 

The next CCD classes will be next Sunday, October 23rd. 

The regular October meeting will be postponed until 
This meeting will be our annual pot luck dinner and "Baby Shower for Mary".

pecial All Soul's Day Memorial Service 

Tuesday, October 18
th, at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.

meeting on the north end of the church basement, due to

The next Scrip weekend will be October 22nd & 23rd.  The h
Goedde, Marilyn Siefker, Judy Gerten and Christie Tabler. 

eeting on Tuesday, October 18th at 7:0

*********************************************************************************************

Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller 
Bruce Schroeder, Carl Warnecke, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman
Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst

********************************************************************************************

 
After Mass 

**********************************************************************************************
Expenses For The Week of October 9th

Ordinary Parish & School Expenses   $ 3,413.58
Payroll ~ 10/15                                     16,916.05
Taxes & 403-B                  4,656.72
Total Expenses                                  $ 24,986.35

**********************************************************************************************
th ~ Ken & Connie Kruse ~ Ticket 177 ~ $100.00 

*******************************************************************************************
our sincere sympathy to the family and friends of 

died on Sunday, October 2nd.  A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated
Thursday, October 6th, here at St. Anthony's.  May our prayers and the grace of God

***********************************************************************************************

A Vocation Must Be Nurtured for a lifetime, not just until ordination 
vocations of priests by praying, listening, and expressing appreciation.

Please honor our Priests on this special day. 

Monday, October 17th for quarter break. 

.  The topic is Censored-Life-Night-Series

We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night 
on the table in the back of church.  If you are willing to provide one of the items, please 

ate a meal or any other food item that is not on the list, we 
would love to have that too.  Please call the person in charge if you would like to provide something different so we 
can plan accordingly.  Please have your donation to the kitchen in the church basement by 5:30 p.m.  Thanks t

training session for all those parishioners who
will be immediately after the weekend Masses

ll be given to the distributors (1 per family) to take home and read at 
of the meetings of the second session, call the parish office at 

2263 and we will set up another time that works better for you. 

Sunday, October 16th, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m., in the 

The regular October meeting will be postponed until Wednesday, November 2nd 
This meeting will be our annual pot luck dinner and "Baby Shower for Mary". 

ervice will be held on Sunday, November 6th

, at 8:00 p.m. in the church basement.  Notice:  the Rosary will 
basement, due to the St. Andrew Dinner being held

helpers are:   Ken & Connie Kruse, Karen Martin, 

7:00 p.m. in the Enrichment Center.  

********************************************************************************************** 

 
Bruce Schroeder, Carl Warnecke, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman                    
Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst  

********************************************************************************************* 

**********************************************************************************************                                       

9th 
3,413.58  

16,916.05 
4,656.72                               

24,986.35 

*********************************************************************************************** 

*********************************************************************************************** 
  

died on Sunday, October 2nd.  A Mass of Resurrection was celebrated  
prayers and the grace of God 

***********************************************************************************************              

or a lifetime, not just until ordination 
vocations of priests by praying, listening, and expressing appreciation.  

Series-Exorcist- 

We need your help to provide food and drink items for our Life Teen and Edge Night 
on the table in the back of church.  If you are willing to provide one of the items, please 

ate a meal or any other food item that is not on the list, we 
would love to have that too.  Please call the person in charge if you would like to provide something different so we 

h basement by 5:30 p.m.  Thanks to those 

training session for all those parishioners who 
weekend Masses on      

(1 per family) to take home and read at      
, call the parish office at 

, 9:30 to 10:45 a.m., in the school.  

 at 6:30 p.m.  

Sunday, November 6th at 

the Rosary will 
being held 

Ken & Connie Kruse, Karen Martin, 



Catholic Ladies of Columbia ~ The CLC will meet on Wednesday, October 19th at 7:00 p.m. in the church.  The 
CLC will be leading the Rosary at 7:00 p.m. with Benediction following.  After the service,  the CLC's will be 
meeting in the church basement.  Recipes will be collected for the new CLC cookbook for the convention.  Serving on 
the committee are:  Marge Tabler, Phyllis Hunt, Arlene Stover and Norma Vance. 

********************************************************************************************** 

  
   
 On Wednesday, October 19th,  the World Apostolate of Fatima is bringing to our parish the Immaculate 
Heart of Our Lady of Fatima Statue.  This beautiful Image of the Immaculate Heart of Our Lady of Fatima 
was blessed by Pope Francis in October, 2013, for the purpose of spreading the important message of Fatima to the 
United States.  It is a message Pope John Paul II said is more important today than ever.  

  
 All are invited and encouraged to come see this beautiful Statue of Our Lady of Fatima and learn Our Lady's 
message for obtaining peace and putting an end to abortion and the moral corruption that is afflicting our country 
today.  Our day will begin with Mass at 8:00 a.m. with the Rosary being recited on the hour throughout the day.  
When leading the Rosary, we will be using the Glorious Mysteries.  Some of the younger grades may use the Joyful 
Mysteries only because those are the ones they have learned.  The Rosary will be lead by the following: 
 
       9:00 a.m. ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grades 2nd & 3rd 
              10:00 a.m. ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grade 8th 
              11:00 a.m. ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grade 7th 
     12:00 Noon ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grades 1st & 5th 
       1:00 p.m. ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grades Kindergarten & 6th 
       2:00 p.m. ~ St. Anthony School ~ Grade 4th 
       3:00 p.m. ~ Darren & Pat Langhals Family 
       4:00 p.m. ~ Adult Bible Study 
       5:00 p.m. ~ St. Anthony Altar Rosary 
       6:00 p.m. ~ K of C Members 
       7:00 p.m. ~ CLC Members  
 
   The 7:00 p.m. closing service will consist of the Rosary, Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, Vespers of our 
Lady and Benediction.  Please come and pray for your own personal concerns along with prayers for our country and 
the world. 
**********************************************************************************************   

Festival Garage Sale Co-Chairs Needed ~ Would you enjoy sorting through "treasures" donated for the festival 

garage sale?  Then you might enjoy being a co-chair for next year's festival!  The current co-chairs are willing to 

provide guidance to allow for a smooth transition.  If you are interested, please contact the parish office.  

Casino Bus Trip ~ The K of C will be sponsoring a casino bus trip to Jack's (Horseshoe Casino) in Cincinnati on 
Sunday, November 6th.  (This casino is a non-smoking casino.) The bus will be arriving at the Columbus Grove 
High School parking lot at 6:30 a.m. with a departure time of 7:00 a.m.  The cost is $35.00 per person with $25.00 of 
free play.  Refreshments and snacks will be provided on the bus.  Reservations can be made by calling Len Kruse at 
419-659-5657 or Dan Maag at 419-659-2969.  The deadline for reservations has been extended to Sunday,     

October 23rd.     

St. Andrew Dinner ~ Please join Bishop Daniel Thomas, Monsignor Charles Singler and other priests for an evening 
of prayer, dining and reflection to learn more about the Diocesan priesthood.  The St. Andrew Dinner will be held 
here at St. Anthony's, on Tuesday, October 18th, at 6:00 p.m. in the church basement.  Participants are asked to 
contact their parish priest to accompany them to the dinner. This event is for young men who are high school juniors 
and seniors and men in college.  If interested, contact the parish office at 419-659-2263.  The event is free.  

Julie's Legacy Walk or Fun Run - Saturday, October 22nd, at 10:00 a.m.  ~ Join us for a 5K or 1 mile Walk or Fun 
Run honoring Julie King’s Legacy of family, fun and fitness.  All proceeds support St. Anthony’s School and the 
Putnam County Cancer Assistance Program.  Individual donation with t-shirt:   $35 or Family donation with t-shirts: 
$35 for first immediate family member and $10 each for additional immediate family members.  Registration forms 
are  available at the back of church,  at the St. Anthony school office or by contacting Lottie Salisbury at                
567-825-8939 or Tim and Gretchen Staley at 419-659-2981.  
  
VFW Breakfast ~ The Columbus Grove VFW, 218 East Sycamore Street, will be sponsoring breakfast, 9:00 a.m. - 
12:30 p.m., Sunday, October 16th through the end of November.  The breakfast menu includes:  eggs, toast, meat, 
French toast or pancakes, omelets, sausage gravy & biscuits, breakfast pizza, breakfast burrito or breakfast sandwich.  
If you have any questions, call 419-659-5470. 
 



Attention Parents & Parishioners ~ Send in your saved Box Tops For Education.   The first submission for Box Tops 
for this school year is November 1st.  It takes a lot of time to do the accounting before submission so we would like 
the Box Tops submitted  by October 16th.  A special note… We are only collecting Box Tops. The company will no 
longer accept Labels for Education.  If anyone is interested and willing to help with the accounting and submission of 
the Box Tops, please contact the school office and Lori Giesige can give you the contact information.  Thank you!   
 
Coats For Kids ~ Collecting gently used or new winter coats and Infant Bundle Me’s sizes newborn to youth size 12 
for Putnam County families in need.  Coats can be dropped off at St. Anthony School during regular school hours, the 
parish office, all Putnam County Elementary Schools, Kohls Market in Ottawa, Putnam County Educational Service 
Center, and United Way from October 17th – October 28th and Ottawa Kiwanis Health Fair on October 15th.  Call 
Putnam County Help Me Grow for further information, 419-523-6059. 
 

Attention – Girls in Grades 5-8 ~ All Putnam County Girls - in grades 5th thru 8th, are invited to the Challenge Club 
Kick-Off Meeting (Movie Night) on Friday, October 21st, in Kalida, St. Michael’s church basement from           
3:30-5:00 p.m.  Come learn more about joining Challenge.  Check us out at challengeyouthministry.com or on 
Facebook.  One parent must come to the parent meeting at 4:50 p.m. to register your daughter.  Just $50 / girl for the 
whole year, or $20 / session.  Any Questions, please call Julie Siebeneck 419-532-2572 or Jill Zeller 419-532-2511. 
Download registration and emergency medical forms at stmichaelskalida.org  under “Recent Bulletins”. 
  

Autumn Harvest Craft Show ~ The Friends of the Putnam County District Library are hosting the 9th Annual 
Autumn Harvest Craft Show on Saturday, October 29th, from 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. The free show will feature 148 
quality vendors at the Ottawa-Glandorf  High School, 630 Glendale Avenue, Ottawa, along with lunch and bake sale.  
For more information, email friendscraftshow@yahoo.com or phone Judy at 419-659-5478.   Proceeds benefit all 
locations of the Putnam County District Library. 

Columbus Grove Village Survey ~ The Village of Columbus Grove has recently taken over ownership of the former 
First Presbyterian Church which will now be called Turner Hall.  We have formed a committee (and are still looking 
for more members) and have begun pursuing possible events to hold in Turner Hall.  The committee would like to get 
some community feedback on what events that community members would be interested in attending.  We have put 
together a survey which is available at all of the entrances of the church.  Once you complete the survey, it may be 
turned in to the Village Office.  You may also complete an online survey which can be accessed at: 
https://goo.gl/forms/TQIMJXIJOkT7raaf2.  We would like to thank you in advance for your time and appreciate your 
valuable feedback. 

Support Our Retired Priests ~ Please consider a donation to Perpetuate The Gift Appeal being held the weekend of 
October 22nd and 23rd.  Your gift benefits our retired Diocesan priests and your parish.  Once a priest retires, he is 
responsible for his own personal expenses:  medical, housing, car, clothing and food.  All funds contributed between 
October 1, 2016 and December 31, 2016 help reduce the amount the parish contributes to the fund.  A gift of cash or 
check can be sent to Perpetuate The Gift, P.O. Box 954, Toledo, Ohio 43697, or placed in the parish collection.  A 
gift may also be made on line at www.toledodiocese.org. 
       
Worldwide Marriage Encounter ~ Fall is a beautiful season full of color and crisp fresh air.  A Worldwide Marriage 
Encounter Weekend is like autumn because it’s a weekend full of fresh air, new beginnings, and a time to rejoice in 
the beauty of your marriage and family.  It’s a great time to rekindle communication and enjoy a weekend away.  
Participate in a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend on November 11-13, 2016,  at Howard Johnson's in Lima. 
To apply, go to www.wwme.org or call Brian & Chris Schroeder at 419-538-7210.  Weekends are offered throughout 
the year; visit www.wwme.org to find out more! 
 
The Fort Jennings Train Depot Exhibit  ~ Will hold its annual open house this Sunday, October 16th, from       
1:00-4:00 pm.  Featured will be historic railroad displays, an operating model railroad layout, hand car rides, and a 
1/3 scale riding train in addition to refreshments and snacks.  The exhibit is located 1 mile north of St. Rt. 224 on   
Road. 22-K in Cloverdale. 
 
Rosary Leaders ~ We desperately need people (even couples) who will help lead the Rosary before the 4:30 p.m. and 
11:00 a.m. weekend Masses.  After the Rosary is finished if you would feel more comfortable, you can return to your 
seat.  The Rosary may be discontinued if we don't get volunteers to continue this service.  With everything going on 
in our world today, prayer is our greatest defense.  Call Marge Tabler at 419-659-5190, if you are willing to help. 
 
St. Bonifest ~ Mark your calendars for Glandorf  St. John's, St. Bonifest celebration on Saturday, October 29th, 
from 3:00 p.m.- midnight.  Pre-sale pork/beef dinner tickets are available by calling 419-538-6928.  Everyone is 
welcome!  The Buckeyes will be on the BIG SCREEN.  There will be beer, wine, pop, brats, hot dogs, chips, 
pretzels.  Come on out and enjoy a fun night! 
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, October 21st, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and 
the anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is November 4th - 7:00 p.m.  More 
information can be found on the bulletin board at the Sycamore Street entrance of  church. 
 
 
 



Hope After Abortion ~ "God will never forgive me for this." God wants you to come back to His love and mercy.  
An "Entering Canaan" day of prayer and healing for women who are suffering from a past abortion will take place on 
Saturday, October 29th.  The day retreat is hosted by Catholic Charities Project Rachel.  For further information and 
confidential reservations, please call Project Rachel Coordinator, Clarissa Lapinski at 419-260-5811 or email 
projectrachel@toledodiocese.org.  Come and experience the mercy of God! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BIRTHDAY CARDS:  One of the little perks of being pastor is that I get cards from all the kids on 
my birthday.  It’s good to read all their sincere wishes.  Every now and then, I get a card with a real 
zinger in it.  One said,  “How old are you?  My guess is 50.”  I’ve sent orders to the faculty that that 
child is to get straight A’s for the next two years.  Another wrote,  “Your birthday means that you are 
another year closer to seeing Jesus.”  I know that’s why we’re here, to see Jesus one day, but I’ll bet 
Hallmark will never print a card like that. 
 
 One of the older parishioners told me that when Father Keith McCormack celebrated his 40th, 
her grandchild’s card to Fr. Keith said,  “You’re not just over the hill, you’re over the Alps.”  That 
grandchild has since become a very responsible parishioner;  so there’s always hope. 
 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS RECRUITMENT: The Knights of Columbus will have a 
recruitment drive after Masses next weekend, October 22-23.  There’s a lot more to the Knights of 
Columbus besides a spiffy uniform for Fourth Degree members and snacks after meetings (although 
I can appreciate both).  According to the annual report from Supreme Knight Carl Anderson, the 
Knights gave over $175 million to charities in 2015, and donated 73.5 million service hours.  The 
Knights have given away 57,000 wheelchairs since 2002, many of them to people whose limbs were 
crushed in the earthquake in Haiti.  Our local Knights do things like support Brookhaven and Special 
Olympics.  I’m proud of my membership, and I would encourage the men of the parish to join also. 
 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES/ PROPAGATION OF THE FAITH:  The total gift to Catholic 
Charities for flood relief in Louisiana came to almost $2100.  Thank you for your generosity!  The 
yellow envelopes for Propagation of the Faith are at all the church entrances.  Please do your part to 
support the Church’s missions.  If we are to be faithful to the mission Jesus gave us (“Go forth and 
teach all nations…”) it is absolutely crucial that we support people who are announcing the Good 
News in mission settings. 
 
WHERE HAVE ALL THE BREVIARIES GONE?  At a recent parish meeting, one of the 
parishioners asked if priests still have breviaries.  We definitely do, only they’re now called Liturgy 
of the Hours.  The old name, “breviary,” was related to the word “brief.”  It was called that because it 
gathered psalms, readings, hymns etc. into one volume.  Sometimes it was referred to as the Divine 
Office.  “Office” comes from the Latin word “officium” which means “duty”.  That may not be the 
best way to think about prayer. 
  
 The new name is a reminder that the purpose of the Church’s prayer is to sanctify the day by 
praying the Psalms at morning, noon, evening and night.  In the 1960s the directions for praying it 
were greatly simplified.  Before then the structure was very complicated, if you wanted to get it right.  
And it was considerably longer.  In those days priests, sisters and deacons did the entire Book of 
Psalms every week;  now we pray the all the Psalms in the course of a month.  I’m glad for 
simplified directions and for the shortening of the prayer times.  It makes the whole experience more 
prayerful and a lot less hurried. 
 
 The Liturgy of the Hours is the prayer of the whole Church.  I reflect sometimes that I’m 
praying the same Psalms as Pope Francis, the missionaries in Alaska, and the chaplains on the 
aircraft carriers.  We are encouraged to pray the Liturgy of the Hours with parishioners too.  We will 
pray Vespers at 7 p.m. this Wednesday at the close of the Rosary day with the Pilgrim Virgin statue, 
and again as part of our All Souls devotion at 2 p.m. on November 6.     
                                                   Father Tom  
    



October 17—28   Coats for Kids collection 

October 17    No School—Quarter Break 

October 21   Report Cards Go Home, 

    Pizza with the P and P 

October 22   Julie King Memorial Run 

October24– 28     Red Ribbon Week 

October 24   Magazine Prize Day 

October 28   GFA, Kdg Harvest Party 

October 31           Happy Halloween 

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Saint 
Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 

Lunch Recess  

Volunteers 

Week of: Oct. 16th 

Monday  - No School -  

                   Quarter Break 

Tuesday  - Jeaneen Warnecke 

Wednesday -  Cindy  

     Stechschulte 

Thursday - Jen Siefker 

Friday  - Kevin Smith &  

Nicole Wilson,  Report Cards 

  

Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

 

 

Q: What kind of pants do ghosts wear? 

A: Boo-Jeans 

This Week’s LIFE Skill :   

       Organization 

But all things should be done decently 

and in order.” 

2 Corinthians 14:40 

The Sky is the Limit:  St. Anthony Students had the option of attending a field trip to Sky Zone in Ft Wayne this past week as a 

reward for our magazine sales fund raiser.  Sky Zone is a place full of trampolines to do all sorts of activities.  Students and parent 

chaperones had a great time playing dodgeball, jumping into a foam pit, slam dunking a basketball or just jumping on the trampo-

lines.  Oh and they had pizza before they left!  Maybe the parents had more fun, I don’t know? Look at the pictures and you de-


